June Librarians Report
· We received $250.00 from Community National bank for the children’s summer program, and they have also donated 32 cinch bags for the children as well with Community Bank on them. We currently have 8 enrolled in the school-age program and 7 enrolled in the toddler/preschool program with enrollment open until this Friday the 23rd. Usually the last week is when most of the enrollment comes in.

· I am working with Cathy Burghardt to hopefully put together a program for week 2 of the school-age program where she will come and make bookmarks with the children and either a chess set or another game set to be kept at the library. She is working on figuring out cost and if it’s possible for us to do this program this year or not. I should know in the next week or so since we really can’t do any planting in the community space like I had planned at the area isn’t ready for us to set up yet.

· The library will be closed July 3rd and 4th for the Fourth of July. On the 3rd I will be working on activities for the summer program to start that week from home. Cutting all the bulletin board shapes that the children write their names on each week for how many books they have read for all 6 weeks and working on the packets that go home with the children for the first week. 

· July 5th the children’s classic’s book club is starting back up again. With end of school year field trips and activities the parents asked to take a pause until school finished. We will be reading Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. We received the check for $500.00 from the Winnie Bell Learned fund to purchase books, snacks, and supplies for the book club. The spend-out and reporting for this fund is 10/31/2023.

· The adult book club is reading The Secret of Eveline House: A Tale of Tangled Secrets and a Search for the True by Shelia Forsey. I’ve ordered two copies to have in the library for anyone who wants to check them out and they will be delivered on Thursday this week. The next book club is July 10th at 6 pm.


